

31 Aleea Alexandru, District 1 011822 Bucharest, Romania

Phone: +40 (0)21 319 2108 +40 (0)21 319 2125

Fax: +40 (0)21 319 6862

www.mae.ro

No. B1-3-14699

Bucharest, November 12, 2013

Dear Mr. Harrington-Buhay,

I am writing you in relation with your letter no 2013-10-31.8/AS/ regarding the "Strengthening the National Statistical System" project.

I reaffirm the support of the Romanian Ministry of Foreign Affairs to ensure implementation of all envisaged activities in this project.

Taking into account the information provided in the above mentioned letter and the following reporting documents, including that the extension of the project for the first half of 2014 will not affect the total initial budget (183,000 euro) and that management costs in 2014 will be met from the savings, I am pleased to inform you that we agree that the project be extended to June 30, 2014 in these terms.

I take this opportunity to express the appreciation of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs for the UNDP efforts in implementing the project and I are looking forward to advance our constructive collaboration.

Yours sincerely,

Doina Doroftei

Head of Unit for Development Assistance

Mr. Nicola Harrington-Buhay
UNDP Resident Representative in the Republic of Moldova